
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Request the Housing Authority of the City of Los Angeles (HACLA) to report to the 
Homelessness and Poverty Committee on the voucher program that serves 18,000 
people, including a breakdown of how the vouchers are allocated, and the utilization rate 
by category and program.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


